
Tuesday, 24 May 2022

Dear Respected Parents/Guardians,                                                                                      

We pray and hope this letter reaches you in the best of Imaan and health.
We are writing to inform you that the end-of-year parents’ evening will take place on Friday 27th May 2022. 

Please attend at your allocated time. In the case where there is no male figure to represent the child, 
please provide the madrasah with a contact number and the teacher/s will call at your allocated time.

We strongly believe that a face-to-face meeting between the parent and teacher in the presence of the 
student is the best way to discuss your child’s progress, behaviour etc. and therefore parents must bring 
their child/ren with them to the meeting. 

Please note that parents who don’t attend this Friday will have to reschedule the meeting at a later date.

On the day, you’ll be given a sheet with the information your child will need to learn for the end-of-year 
exams which start on Monday 27th June – Wednesday 6th July 2022. 

Please see table below for further information.

Classes Location of Parents’ 
Evening

Who should 
attend?

2A, 2B, 3B, 4B, 5B 
6B, 7B, 8B, 9B, 10B

Hifz 1B, Hifz 2B, Hifz 3B

Ground floor Jamaat 
Khana in Main Madrasah 

Building

Student/s + 
Father or Male 
Representative

1B, 1G, 2G 
3G, 4G, 5G

Girls’ Madrasah Building 
on Bridgeman St – Use 

Main Door Entrance

Student/s + 
Mother or Female 

Representative

Shukran.
Darul Quran Madrasah.

454-460 Bridgeman Street
Bolton
BL3 6TJ
T: 01204 650888
M: 07720915555


